
EALD 

English as an Additional Language or Dialect 

Term 1 2024 

Dear parents/caregivers 

The EALD program at Mawson Lakes School supports students who speak or 

identify with another language or dialect. 

This is our EALD team that will be working with your child:  

 

Tania Balales (Monday – Friday)   

   

   

Michelle Gleave (Monday, Tuesday and Friday)   

   

 

Daljit Kaur (Thursday and Friday) 

   

   

Gurvinder Kaur (Monday-Friday) 

   
     

Bilingual Support Services Officer  (BSSO) 

Farzan Drokhshan  (Tuesday and Wednesday)     

This term we are focusing on writing Descriptions/Reports and Narratives.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



We support EALD students in a variety of ways. This may be in the student’s main 

classroom, small group situations or individual support.  

In this time, students will work with us to develop their Spelling, Reading, Writing, 

Maths and English language skills.  We are also able to support the social and 

emotional wellbeing of students with a first language other than English, including 

those transitioning from an Intensive English Language Centre (IELC). 

Syeda Gilani offers a First Language Maintenance and Development program for 

Urdu and Punjabi. You can get additional information by contacting Syeda directly  

syeda.gilani127@schools.sa.edu.au  

We are looking forward to meeting you and working with your child. Please feel 

free to contact us at school on 8260 1681 or on our emails: 

Tania.Balales444@schools.sa.edu.au 

Michelle.Gleave367@schools.sa.edu.au 

Daljit.Kaur434@schools.sa.edu.au 

Gurvinder.Kaur527@schools.sa.edu.au 
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